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What is the O’Hare subregional truck routing 

study?

 Multijurisdictional 
planning effort in the 
O’Hare area

 Goal is to identify 
prioritized corridors 
for trucks, along with 
capital improvements 
and policy required to 
enable these corridors

 CMAP LTA project



Conceptual framework



Next steps

 Review initial classification maps with stakeholders

 Identify capital improvements needed to enable this 

network

 Identify policy changes needed to enable this network

 Anticipated completion: Summer 2017


